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Georges Viandas 
U4U President

Dear Mr Viandas,

Thank you very much for your letter dated 30 January in which you refer to the recent 
social dialogue climate in EASA.

Like you, I very much welcome the improved relations between EASA staff, their 
representatives and the EASA management.

I would like to thank you for the contribution of U4U and in particular your personal 
involvement to find a solution to the conflictual situation in the agency.

It is also very promising to see that this engagement has already led to a new round of 
elections for the EASA Staff Committee, and I encourage all the parties to engage in line 
with the modalities of the framework agreement signed by EASA and U4U.

I would also like to use this occasion to express my availability to contribute to this 
positive development as we move forward.

Yours faithfully,

Henrik HOLOLEI

C.C.: MENENDEZ VALLINA Annabelle (CDP-OSP.CCP),
ROQUES Christian (HR.D), 
LEARDINI Pascal (SG.DSG1), 
KY Patrick (EASA.ED.O),
SIVEL Eric (EASA.RS.2)
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